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Aloha,

I’'m writing in support of :

full public funding for all state and county elections in Hawaii. Limit campaigns to 90 days prior to
election day and require candidates to have a number of signatures (ie 100) to qualify for the
funding which shall be the same amount for all candidates running for the same office,

ban donations of any kind from personal, corporate, and any nonprofit organizations.

If you don’t have the strength to do these things then at least reduce the cap on donations to $100
from any individual or organization.

Public service is something all of us should participate in. Term limits and small campaign budgets
allow

more of us to participate. Politics should be a temporary vocation, not a long term job.

Mahalo for stepping into this mess and working to bring some common sense to the table. Too bad
we can’t do this in Washington.

Glenn Head
390 Papaloa Rd #114
Kapaa, HI 96746
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